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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW APPLICATION 
April 8, 2019 

 
Wilkins, Elizabeth – Timbernook – Administrative Plan Review – request for approval of 

proposed outdoor recreation program for children and an additional two buildings, 77 Lovers 

Lane.  This property is Zoned Rural on Tax Map 42, Lot 7.1.   

 

Administrative Review Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee consisting of the 

Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Town Planner. 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the Municipal Center, 75 

South Street, Gorham, Maine. You may attend any meetings of the Committee or request that your 

written comments on this application be considered at a special meeting if those comments are submitted 

by 4:30 P.M. on April 22, 2019. 

 

 

Please direct any questions and concerns to Thomas M. Poirier, Town Planner. 

 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Administrative Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
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